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13th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Friday 20th June we will be holding BB Fest –  a music festival in our school playground.  

At the festival, your child will have the option to have their face painted for free.  

If you do not want your child to have their face painted, please return the slip below. 

 

 

I do not give permission for my child __________________ class _______________ to take part in 

face painting. 

Signed: _____________________________ Parent/Carer 

Date: ______________________________ 
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